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During the recent FIATA world congress in Singapore Jean-Claude Delen (Belgium) was 
elected as the new Treasurer of FIATA and member of The Presidency. 
The General Meeting also elected Jens Roemer (Belgium) as one of the Vice-Presidents. 
Jens is also elected as chairman of the Working Group Sea. 
 
Mr. Parisi (Italy) succeeds the Singaporean Stanley Lim as President, who will now serve as 
Immediate Past President.  
 
Heiner Rogge, Germany, remains firmly in the position of Secretary General.  
 
The Presidency is however completed by three distinguished practitioners from Asia, Mr. 
Babar Badat from Pakistan, Mr. Suwit Ratanachinda from Thailand, both renewing their 
positions as Senior Vice Presidents, and by Mr. Huxiang Zhao from China, who enriches the 
Presidency with a professional curriculum that is second to none and has been elected as 
Senior Vice President for the first time.  
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